To: 2023 Field Hockey Officials
From: Lizzy Wilson, Manager of Officiating Administration
Subject: State Rules Meeting- Officiating
Date: Tuesday, July 18, 2023
Good morning, all, 
I hope you are all having a wonderful summer and are getting ready for another successful season. Due to the change in our Officiating Department personnel, we have updated the Field Hockey State Rules Meeting Deadlines. 
For Field Hockey ONLY:
Open: July 26th at 9am
Late Fee ($50): August 26th 
Closes: September 13th
On behalf of the OHSAA Officiating Department, I apologize for any confusion this has caused. We thank you for your service and support in interscholastic athletics. 
Have a wonderful rest of your week. 
Lizzy Wilson
Manager of Officiating Administration
OHSAA
